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The Rt Hon Sir John Hayes CBE MP
House of Commons

Westminster

London

SWI1A 0AA

Dear Sir John,

West Deeping concerns

Thank you for your letter dated 19 March 2020. Please accept my apologies for my delay in
responding.

Anglian Water,

The investigations undertaken by Anglian Water included observation of the flow entering their
network from the Tallington Lakes private system. It was found that the flow did not cause issues in
relation to their assets and did not warrant any further action by them. However, they did commit to
carrying out periodic checks to take account of any change in this situation. | understand that, as part

With regards to the Planning concern, | can confirm that the Council’s Planning team js continuing to
consider the impacts of the additional caravans being proposed for, and sited at, the Tallington Lakes
Leisure Park, in conjunction with the Council’s Environmental Health team and the Environment

1 hope that the above provides you with the necessary reassurance but please do not hesitate to
contact me again, should you require any further information.

Yours sincerely

Karen Bradford
Chief Executive
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